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On Tuesday, July 14, 2015 at approximately 3:42 PM, Hudson Police and New 
Hampshire State Police personnel responded to the Sagamore Bridge for the report of a 
serious motorcycle accident.  Upon arrival to the scene, it was determined a subject 
identified as follows: 
 
                                                         Richard LaRose 
                                                           64-Years-Old 
                                                  Litchfield, New Hampshire 
 
was travelling alone westbound (just before the Nashua line) on a 2002 Harley Davidson 
motorcycle when the accident occurred.  For an unknown reason, LaRose veered into 
the grass median and sustained severe injuries.  Larose was attended to on scene by 
Hudson Police and Hudson Fire Department personnel.  He was subsequently med-
flighted from the scene for further treatment.  His medical status at this time is 
unknown.  The New Hampshire State Police will be handling this investigation.    
 
 
   
 


